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October 15, 2013 
 
Ms. Betty McCauley 
Director, Administration Department 
Secretary to the Commission 
Docketing Division 
Public Utilities Commission of Ohio 
Ohio Power Siting Board 
180 East Broad Street 
Columbus, Ohio 43215 
 
 
Re: Biers Run Substation Project   
      Case No. 12-1361-EL-BSB 
 
Dear Ms. McCauley: 
 
Please take notice that AEP Ohio Transmission Company commenced construction 
of this project on October 14, 2013. 
 
Should you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact me. Thank you for 
your attention to this matter. 
 
Regards, 
 
/s/ Yazen Alami  
Yazen Alami 
 
 
 

Yazen Alami 
Regulatory Services 
(614) 716-2920 (P) 
(614) 716-2014 (F) 
yalami@aep.com 
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